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January Preschool Themes: 

 

~Once Upon a Time 

~Winter Wonderland 

~Things That Go 

~Chicka Chicka Boom Boom 

~Wacky Weather 

  

 

                                                                

Thank you to all the parents who brought in goodies and gifts for us. It is so good to be appreciated for what 

we do! 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

Wednesday January 1 – closed 

 

Friday January 24 – off day of school 

   Reminders 

 

With January comes the snow and bitter cold. 

Please send your child with a warm coat, hats, 

weather proof mittens, boots, and snow pants as 

we do try to get the children out daily weather 

permitting. In case of heavy snow please call 

ahead. If at all possible we do try to stay open 

however we may open later when the first 

teacher can make it in. Please call ahead or turn 

on WTMJ4 for cancellations 
 

 

To existing clients: 

If you recommend someone to us and 

they enroll for 4 or more weeks you 

will get one week free for one child. 

What a deal! 
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